
HH MUSIC PARENTS ASSOCIATION PB&J DRIVE FOR MEALS WITH A MISSION 

FEBRUARY 1 – 28, 2019 
 

The Hasbrouck Heights Music Parents Association will be sponsoring a peanut butter and jelly drive 

for Meals with a Mission the entire month of February! Collection boxes will be located in the Middle 

and High School offices, the HH Public Library, and the Corpus Christi Chapel lobby.  

 

Meals with a Mission is an organization committed to feeding the homeless and working poor in the 

area. They deliver meals to over 40 food pantries, residences, soup kitchens, and home bound in 

northern New Jersey.  

 

Thank you for helping us support this wonderful organization  

who does so much for so many! 

 

 



 


